
To:  Linda Elliott / FCC Application Processing Branch 
From:  Richard Mullen / Panasonic   
FCC ID: ACJ9TGCF-193 
Applicant: Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Subject: Personal Computer CF-19+BT+WLAN+EVDO 
Date:  November 10, 2006 
 
PO Control No. Equipment Type and 

FCC Rule Part 
731 Confirmation No. Correspondence Reference 

Number 
ITPD-06-F025A BT Part 15C EA171571 32019 
ITPD-06-F025B WLAN Part 15C EA782056 32020 
ITPD-06-F025C UNII Part 15E EA179720 32021 
ITPD-06-F025D EVDO Parts 22H, 24E EA672944 32022 
 
FCC comment dated November 9, 2006: 
The filing fee must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced application.  
Failure to comply with this request within 30 days of today's notice, may result in application dismissal 
pursuant to our Public Notice DA00-661, dated March 24, 2000.  If, however, you have paid the filing 
fee, please clarify. 
 
Panasonic answer dated November 10, 2006: 
The subject applications were electronically filed into FCC web site on November 6, 2006.  On that same 
day the FCC Remittance Advise Form 159 was electronically generated and forwarded to Panasonic’s 
accounting department for their processing and payment, which is in accordance with our accounting 
procedures.  It is reasonable to expect issuance and mailing of FCC fee checks within five business days.  
As such, the above referenced checks will be mailed within next week via UPS carrier to FCC Module 
Supervision, c/o Mellon Bank in Pittsburgh, PA.  In the future, it is suggested to save you time, that you 
wait at least ten days before notification of missing FCC fee check. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


